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May 6, 2022 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

88th BTA GRADUATION

The Baton Rouge Police Department 88th BTA will be graduating on Monday, May 9, 2022 at Istrouma Baptist 
Church, 10500 Sam Rushing Dr.

The ceremony will start promptly at 9:00am.

All local media are invited.  The graduation can be viewed live from the BRPD Facebook Website.
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